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September 30, 1998
s.

Dr. Thomas D. Fouch
Reactor Administrator
Geological Survey
U.S. Department of the Interior
Denver Federal Center
Box 25046 M.S. 911
Denver, Colorado 80225-0046

SUBJECT: PHYSICAL SECURITY PLAN CHANGES (TAC NO. MA3638)

Dear Dr. Fouch:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated July 21,1998, which transmitted
changes to the Physical Security Plan for the U.S. Geological Survey TRIGA Reactor Facility
submitted under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

Based on your determination that the changes do not decrease the effectiveness of your
security plan and after limited screening of the changes, no NRC approval is required, in
accordance with 50.54(p). Implementation of these changes will be subject to inspection
to confirm that the changes have not decreased the effectiveness of your security plan.

The encl sure to your letter contains information of a type specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d)9
and will be withheld from public disclosure, in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the
Commission's regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Documer t
Room.

if you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact rne at 30,-415-1127.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:

Alexander Adams. Jr., Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation-
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Mayor
City Hall'
Denver, Colorado 80202

Mr. Robert M. Quillin. Director
Laboratory and Radiation Services

Division
Colorado Department of Public Health

and Environment
8100 Lowry Blvd.- j
Denver, Colorado 80220-6928

Mr. Timothy DeBey
Reactor Director
U.S. Geological Survey
Box 25046 - Mail Stop 424 |
Denver Federal Center i

Denver, Colorado 80225
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